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Tuesday 3rd December 2019 

 
I have been made aware that last weeks bulletin didn't send. I am not sure 
why this was, apologies, please see some news stories below that were 
included. 
 
News and appeals 

Other 

Community Speedwatch 
Within the Horsham Town Centre area there are currently 24 volunteers and 
funding has been applied for to purchase more speed monitoring radar devices so 
that additional speed watch sessions can take place. Once the radar devices have 
been received more volunteers will be needed so if you are over the age of 18 and 
would like to find out more and register your interest in becoming a volunteer for 
the Denne, Forest and Trafalgar areas please go to 
www.communityspeedwatch.org    
  

News articles 

  

Sussex Police to launch special constable recruitment 
campaign 

 

http://www.communityspeedwatch.org/
https://intheknow.community/
http://www.sussex.police.uk/
https://twitter.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/images/msgTypes/Mt45P5.jpg


 
 
 
A new recruitment campaign for special constables has been launched in Sussex. 
Sussex Police has a team of specials who come from all walks of life, and fit their 
volunteer work around full-time day jobs and family lives. 
Special Constable Julie Rainey has a busy full-time job as regional 
communications manager for the RNLI, but that doesn’t stop her devoting her 
weekends to volunteering with us. 
 
She plays an active role in our specialist Safeguarding Investigations Unit, 
protecting the most vulnerable individuals from harm and exploitation. Having 
worked for the National Crime Agency and HMIC, Julie brings valuable knowledge 
to the force. Her dedication to ‘going above and beyond’ in this demanding role, 
recently won her an award for services to public protection. 
 
Julie added: “To be able to support victims at what is often the most difficult time of 
their life is a genuine privilege. 
 
“Volunteering in policing has given me a much greater understanding of the lives 
of other people. 
 
“You come to realise both how fortunate you are and also how difficult life can be. 
 
“I strongly recommend finding the time to volunteer as a special constable. Being 
part of something bigger which ties you to your community is a great feeling. Do it!” 
 
Special Constables wear the same uniform, receive the same training and have 
the same powers as regular officers the time they give to the force – a minimum of 
16 hours a month – is voluntary. 
 



Once trained, a variety of opportunities are available for specials to progress within 
the organisation. Following the correct training, there is the opportunity for people 
to undertake a variety of different roles in the force, including safeguarding 
investigations and prevention. 
 
Head of Specials Jackie Connor MBE said: “As a special constable you will make 
a real difference to the people of Sussex by helping to reduce crime and keeping 
people safe.   
 
“You have the same powers as a police officer, wear the same uniform and have 
the opportunity to give something back to the community you live in.   
 
“Being a special constable is a challenging and rewarding role and through a full 
training and mentoring programme you will be joining a team where you will learn 
valuable new skills and gain experience in a unique role.” 
 
If you have the judgement to make quick decisions, are confident to be the first 
person to the scene of a crime, have the compassion and empathy to help those in 
need and the resilience to serve the community, then volunteering as a special 
constable could be the perfect role for you.  
 
Sussex Police and Crime Commissioner Katy Bourne OBE said: “I have always 
been a huge advocate of the benefits of volunteering and helping to make a 
difference in your local community. This is why I am delighted that recruitment is 
open again for special constables. 
 
“I am incredibly appreciative of the commitment this unique group of people make 
by giving their time for free to help keep Sussex safe. 
 
“I have met many cohorts of specials in my time as PCC and I know first-hand the 
importance of this role and the wealth of experience and diversity that they bring to 
the workforce.” 
Recruitment opens 25 November until 9th December. To read more about the role 
and to 
see frequently asked questions, please see our website. 
 
https://www.sussex.police.uk/news/sussex/news/force-news/sussex-police-to-
launch-special-constable-recruitment-campaign/ 
 
   

 
 

Help us keep Sussex safe 
 

If you saw or heard anything, or have any information about any incident in this 
message please contact us online, email us at 101@sussex.pnn.police.uk or 
call 101, quoting the reference number provided. 
 
Alternatively you can contact the independent charity Crimestoppers, 
anonymously, on 0800 555 111, or online at www.crimestoppers-uk.org 
   

 

https://www.sussex.police.uk/news/sussex/news/force-news/sussex-police-to-launch-special-constable-recruitment-campaign/
https://www.sussex.police.uk/news/sussex/news/force-news/sussex-police-to-launch-special-constable-recruitment-campaign/
http://www.sussex.police.uk/contact-us/
mailto:101@sussex.pnn.police.uk
http://www.crimestoppers-uk.org/


Links and attachments: Sussex Police will only ever link you to secure 
Websites we trust. We will only send you attachments where we believe it is 
absolutely necessary. 

  

 

Message Sent By 

Janice Brown (Police, Prevention Support & Engagement Officer, Sussex) 

 

To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here 

 

 

 

  

 

You are receiving this message because you are registered On In The Know - Surrey and Sussex. Various organisations are 

licenced To send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". 

 

Please note that this message was sent by Sussex Police. 

 

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 

clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 

links). 

 

This e-mail communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the e-mail campaign. If you wish to turn off 

this tracking for future e-mails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself. 
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